From: john mathew <copta2003(@yahoo.com>
Date: Sat, Apr 24, 2021 at 5:26 PM
Subject: Adelphi Band @ Laurelville Fireman's Festival

Breaking news!

Now that I have your attention, there is an update on the Adelphi Band schedule. Per Jeff’s email
below, the band has been requested to play at Laurelville on Saturday, June 12. Other than Jeft’s email,
I don’t have other details yet.

I won’t be mailing this via USPS yet. More than likely there will be additional information shared at
the practice in May. After that I will send out a paper version.

Stay warm, dry, and safe!

John Mathew
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Just spoke to Sue Hinton (and Glenn in the background):
The band has been asked to play for:

Laurelville Fireman's Old Time Festival

Saturday June 12

Concert: 4:30 -5:30 PM

Parade after

https://adelphiband.weeblv.com/schedule.html

One of the stories on why the date change from July to June (originally scheduled that way for 2020) is
that they wanted to stay away from the heat. In 2019, the entire day was over 90 degrees, and 97 when
we hit Laurelville after Lancaster.

(Trivia: decades ago, it was in September)

Jeff Mathew


https://adelphiband.weebly.com/schedule.html

